Suggested Assignment from Members to WAC:

The Members should direct the WAC to review the amendments submitted to the NPCC for recommendations that are wildlife program oriented and are worthy of a CBFWA response. In particular the Members should direct the WAC to review the BPA amendment proposal for recommendations that may be inconsistent or conflicting with the CBFWA amendments.

During the April 30 WAC teleconference, the members of the WAC were not in favor of reviewing all the amendment proposals submitted to the Council but expressed concern over portions of the BPA recommendations. Ken MacDonald was tasked to perform an analysis of the BPA and CBFWA recommendations for potential conflicts and report to the WAC at their May 22 meeting. 
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